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NOTICES

CHANGE IN ASL MEMBERSHIP AND SUBSCRIPTION FULFILLMENT PROVIDER. As of June 1.
2005, membership and subscription fulfillment services for the journals of the Association
for Symbolic Logic are handled by the American Mathematical Society. For additional infor-
mation you may contact the American Mathematical Society at: Association for Symbolic
Logic, ¢/o American Mathematical Society, 201 Charles Street, Providence, RI 02904-2294;
Email ASL-Service@ams.org. Additional online services and links will be provided as the
transition to the AMS becomes fully operational. For up-to-date information, visit the ASL
website: http://www.aslonline.org.

CALL FOR ProrosaLs: 2007 AMS-ASL JoIiNT SpPECIAL SESSION. The ASL Committee on
Meetings in North America requests proposals for an AMS-ASL Joint Special Session
to be held at the Joint Mathematics Meetings in New Orleans, Louisiana, January 4-7,
2007. Proposals and requests for additional information should be be sent by email to the
Committee Chair, Peter Cholak (email: Peter.Cholak.1@nd.edu). The deadline for receipt
of proposals is January 22, 2006.

2005 E.W. BETH DISSERTATION PRIZE AWARDED. Ash Asudek of the University of Canterbury
has been awarded the 2005 E.W. Beth Dissertation Prize for the thesis, “Resumption as
Resource Management,” completed at Stanford University. The prize, sponsored by the E.W.
Beth Foundation, is awarded annually by the European Association for Logic, Language,
and Information (FoLLI) for outstanding dissertations in the fields of logic, language, and
information.

REDUCED DUES FOR INDIVIDUALS AND INSTITUTIONS IN DEVELOPING EcoNoMmIEs. In 2003, the
ASL approved a program to offer reduced dues for individual and institutional members
in developing economies. For 2005 and 2006, the reduced dues are US$18 for individuals
and US$130 for institutional members. These dues apply to individuals and institutions
residing in countries whose economies are classified as ‘lower middle income’ or below on
the World Bank’s annual list. For further information, visit http://www.aslonline.org/
membership_outreach.html or contact the ASL Business Office: ASL, Box 742, Vassar
College, 124 Raymond Avenue, Poughkeepsie, New York 12604, USA; Tel: 1-845-437-7080;
Fax: 1-845-437-7830; email: asl@vassar.edu.

REDUCED DUES FOR UNEMPLOYED MEMBERS. The ASL now offers reduced dues for in-
dividual members who are unemployed. For 2005, the reduced dues are US$35, and
for 2006 they are US$38. For further information, visit http://www.aslonline.org/
membership-individual.html or contact the ASL Business Office: ASL, Box 742, Vassar
College, 124 Raymond Avenue, Poughkeepsie, New York 12604, USA; Tel: 1-845-437-7080;
Fax: 1-845-437-7830; email: asl@vassar.edu.

PERSPECTIVES IN MATHEMATICAL LOGIC VOLUMES AVAILABLE. This series is now being pub-
lished by the Association for Symbolic Logic, under the new name Perspectives in Logic.
Owing to the generosity of Springer-Verlag, the former publisher of the series, the ASL has
made the existing stock of certain books in the series available to the logic community at
low prices, as has been done with the Lecture Notes in Logic. (Some books in the series
will continue to be made available by Springer-Verlag; others will be reprinted by the ASL.)
An order form for the volumes sold by the ASL can be obtained online at http://www.
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